
BARKER LIONS TALE 
Mar. 16th, 2012 

 
 Dear Lions,  
 

The next regular meeting of the Barker Lions will be held at our Lions 
building on Wednesday March 21st.    The meeting will be starting at 
7pm.sharp. PWT will be serving a boiled meal with a choice of corn beef or 
ham, please let the person calling you know your choice. Our program for 
the evening will be Brendan Cunningham.   

 7 Barker Lions attended the Kendall Lions meeting on March 15th. 
This has always been a great time and we are sorry that more members were 
not able to attend.  

All members are needed to help with our upcoming pancake breakfast 
on Sunday March 18th. A schedule has been sent to each member. Please 
keep your allotted time or if unable to, call Lion Jim Bittner. 

Our meeting on April 4th will be the 2 Optimist Club winners 
presenting their speeches. We will also have the Optimist Club members as 
guests that same evening. 

The Newfane Lions Club has two events that our members are 
encouraged to attend at DelFuego’s Steakhouse. Sunday March 25th is a 
pancake breakfast with many items on the menu. Tuesday April 24th is Dist. 
Gov. Clancy’s homecoming starting at 7pm at a cost of $20.00 per person. 
Reservations are a must for this; call Lion Matt if planning on attending. 

Enclosed with this tale is the report from the Past Presidents Meeting, 
please check it over; a vote will be taken at the March 21st meeting. 

   
  Dates to remember: 
Mar.18th Pancake Breakfast 
Mar.21st Regular Meeting    
Mar. 24th Cabinet Meeting at Protocol Restaurant 
Mar. 25th Pancake Breakfast by Newfane Lions Club 
Mar. 29th ACM Meeting at Wilson House 7pm 
Apr. 4th Regular meeting with Optimist                                                     
                                          
                Hope to see you Wed. 
 
                                Lion Matt, Secretary 
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